
 

 

 
CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED (9489 0090 0027 6022 2294 49) 
 
September 20, 2018 
 
City of Cave Springs 
Mayor Travis Lee 
Cave Springs Wastewater Treatment Plant 
P.O. Box 5 
Cave Springs, AR 72718 
 
Re: Permit No.: 4893-WR-3; AFIN: 04-01642  
 
Dear Honorable Mayor Lee: 
 
The application for a permit was received on November 10, 2016 with additional information received on May 
15, 2017, July 13, 2017, September 8, 2017, September 19, 2017, December 19, 2017, December 28, 2017, 
January 22, 2018, and February 1, 2018. A request was received on April 19, 2018 to allow for additional 
testing on the drip fields and for the submittal of a revised waste management plan based on the results of the 
additional testing. Please submit an updated waste management plan or letter to proceed with the current waste 
management plan to the Department no later than two weeks from the date of this letter. Upon receipt of 
updated waste management plan or letter to proceed with the current waste management plan, processing of 
your application will continue. If neither is received, the Department will continue processing the permit 
application based on the most current Waste Management Plan (WMP) submitted to the Department as of the 
date of this letter. The facility’s operation must be in compliance with the latest WMP submitted and approved 
by the Department. Any noncompliance with the Permit conditions and the WMP will be referred to our 
Enforcement Section.    
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this submittal, please 
contact me at (501) 682-0651 or by email at mcwilliamsk@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
  

   
Katherine McWilliams 
Engineer, Permits Branch 
Office of Water Quality 

Jamal Solaimanian, PhD, PE 
Engineer Supervisor, Permits Branch 
Office of Water Quality 

 
 
cc: Electronic Files 
 Barret R. Knutson (bknutson@mce.us.com)  
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